
 
 
24 September 2008 
Y-BY Rentals 
1090 Mantua Pike  
Wenonah, NJ 08090 
 
Dear Kevin O’Donnell and Matt Zeno 
 
Thank you so much for your support of the Abilities Center’s “fun” and “friend” 
raising event hosted by Jack and Louise Heritage on September 19, 2008.  
Through this event the Center raised just over $4,000!!!  Your contribution of the 
canopies for the event made a huge difference in the cost of even and the 
amount raised therefore that will go directly to our capital expansion project.   
 
As a non-profit organization with a mission of putting people with disabilities to 
work, we have certainly felt the impact of these difficult economic times.  The 
support of our larger community of friends and neighbors will enable us to move 
forward in spite of these challenges, and create bigger and better oppportunities 
for those we serve. 
 
On behalf of our Board, staff, volunteers, and particularly the people served by 
the Center, I extend my hearfelt thanks for your support of our event.  Please 
stop by anytime and see the workof the Center in person.  I would be hapy to 
show you around and share more information about what we do.  As we 
approach the end of year, a traditional time of giving, I am reminded of the 
generosity of people like you and again say thanks.   
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Perron 
President and CEO 
 


